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PET REMINDER 
We wanted to remind all pet owners that they must follow the 
Louisiana leash law and keep their pets on leashes at all times when 
taking them outside. 

Pet owners are also responsible for picking up any feces left outside by 
their pets, especially if it is on a neighbor’s property. 

Thank you for your cooperation. 

DOTD I-10 PROJECT UPDATE OPEN HOUSE 
 The Louisiana Department of Transportation and Development 
(DOTD) is inviting the public to an open house event on Tuesday, 
March 7th from 4pm-7pm at the Marriott Hotel Ballroom (5500 
Hilton Ave).  

The project team will be on hand to provide information and answer 
questions about the I-10 widening project through Baton Rouge. 
Anyone who is interested is encouraged to attend to obtain project 
information and provide their feedback. 

SPRING LANDSCAPING 
It’s almost time for Spring! So below are some tips on how to spruce 
up your landscaping for the coming season. 

We recommend cleaning up flower beds by pulling weeds, adding new 
mulch, and installing seasonal color. 

And as always, be sure to mow your lawn regularly, pull any sprouting 
weeds, trim back shrubbery, and remove any dead plants from your 
landscaping to keep it looking fresh for Spring! 
 

Contact Magnolia Management Services with questions or 
concerns at info@magnoliabr.com or (225) 286-7546                                                       

ARCHITECTURAL 
REQUESTS 
Don’t forget to send in an 
ACC request form if you 
intend on making any exterior 
changes to your home. 

All requests must be approved 
by the Architectural Control 
Committee before work 
commences. 

For more information about 
making architectural 
requests, go to your 
association’s website and see 
the “Architectural Requests” 
section. 

 
 

 

 

ASSOCIATION 
WEBSITE 
www.summerwoodbr.com 

The Summerwood website 
contains all HOA governing 
documents, architectural request 
information, instructions on how 
to pay your dues online, owner 
access portals, and more! 
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